
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1309 
 

Asked on Tuesday 26 October 2021 
 

DR A MACMAHON asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympics Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to widespread community concern about losing green space at Raymond 
Park, which is earmarked for an Olympics warm-up track—  
 
Will the Deputy Premier advise what the government's plan is to (a) consult with 
residents in East Brisbane and (b) protect and expand amenity and access to green space 
in Woolloongabba and East Brisbane over the next decade? 
 
 
ANSWER: 
 
The Queensland Government will soon commence detailed planning including 
stakeholder consultation for existing and planned infrastructure being used for the 
Brisbane 2032 Olympic and Paralympic Games, including the Gabba.   

As outlined in the response to the Question on Notice No. 287 and 983, the Palaszczuk 
Government has committed to make 50 per cent of the Woolloongabba Cross River 
Rail precinct into open space, to be co-designed with the community.  
 
The commitment for 50 per cent open space will be incorporated into the development 
scheme for the Woolloongabba Cross River Rail Priority Development Area.  
 
 
 


